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Paul Foley

From: Curtis Schroeder [schroeder@mvcommission.org]
Sent: Monday, October 03, 2011 2:28 PM
To: 'Paul Foley'
Subject: FW: Roundabouts & the Rapid Rectangular Flashing Beacon
Attachments: System_RectangularRapidFlashingBeacon_sm_030711.pdf; _Certification_.htm; 

_Certification_.htm

 
 
Curtis E. Schroeder, CPA 
Administrator 
Martha's Vineyard Commission 
508‐693‐3453  x12 
http://www.mvcommission.org 

 
From: Tim Atwell [mailto:tima@spotdevices.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, September 07, 2011 10:37 AM 
To: info@mvcommission.org 
Subject: Roundabouts & the Rapid Rectangular Flashing Beacon 
 
Dear Mr. Diaz, 
 
To answer the concerns of Craig Hockmeyer (owner of Craig’s Bicycles) you can install a Rectangular Rapid 
Flashing Beacon (push button activated) that would flash yellow lights and allow pedestrians and bicyclist to 
cross the streets in the roundabouts. 
 
Please feel free to contact me or your local representative (Dustin Hinds 415-215-7007) with any questions you 
might have.  I look forward to helping you improve pedestrian safety in your city.   
 
Best Regards, 
 
Tim 
 
 
Tim Atwell  
Sales & Marketing Specialist  

888.520.0008 ex 8421  
  

tima@spotdevices.com  
www.SpotDevices.com 

 

 
 


